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Traffic Advisory – Louisiana Avenue at Magnolia Street 

 

Motorists, residents and businesses are advised that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, partnering 

with the Sewerage and Water Board, will temporarily shift vehicular traffic on Louisiana Avenue at 

Magnolia Street beginning Monday, November 23, 2015, weather permitting. 

A phased traffic signal will be in place at the intersection of Louisiana Avenue and Magnolia Street 

allowing south bound (river bound) and north bound (lake bound) traffic to cross the intersection 

intermittently. During this time, east bound (downtown bound) traffic on Magnolia Street will not be 

able to access Louisiana Avenue.     

This traffic shift is for the installation of a new sewer main that services the area and will last 

approximately nine days. The work is part of the Southeast Louisiana Urban Flood Control Project 

(SELA). 

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure.  
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